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changes that add or delete current
occupations within the 1980 SOC.

Request for Comments

All comments, however specific or
general in nature, whether
comprehensive to the entire
occupational structure or pertinent to
only one occupation, are welcome.

Work Plan

The SOCRPC intends to begin the
detailed development of the new SOC
with the formation of work teams from
the Federal agencies in December 1995.
Public comments and the input from
member agencies will form the basis for
the development of the new
classification structure. The specific
milestones for activities of the SOCRPC
are as follows:

(1) Work teams established to begin
work on the SOC detailed revision.
(December 1995)

(2) Draft SOCRPC recommendations
on the detailed SOC revision completed.
(June 1996)

(3) Seminar to discuss the draft
SOCRPC recommendations and the
implications of the new SOC for other
occupational classification systems.
(August 1996)

(4) Publish Federal Register notice of
final SOCRPC recommendations for
public comment. (September 1996)

(5) Publish Federal Register notice of
final OMB decisions on SOC. (January
1997)

(6) Development and publication of
new SOC Manual. (July 1997)

Public Review Procedure
All comments and proposals received

in response to this notice will be
available for public inspection at the
Bureau of Labor Statistics during normal
business hours, 8:15 a.m. to 4:45 p.m.,
in Suite 4945, 2 Massachusetts Avenue,
N.E., Washington DC 20212. Please call
BLS on (202) 606–6402 to obtain an
appointment to enter the suite. The
SOCRPC final recommendations will be
published in the Federal Register for
public review and comment prior to
final action by OMB.
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